
             Appendix A 

Risk Reconciliation Report 

Significant changes* to the Communities departmental risk register since it was last 

presented in July 2018. 

 

New Risks 

 

RM14344 - Change of governance in the Fire and Rescue Service 

 

This risk was introduced to this Committee at the extraordinary August 2018 

Communities Committee, and has been adopted on to the Communities 

departmental risk register. As per the agreed recommendation from the August 2018 

Communities Committee meeting, it will be presented to the Policy and Resources 

Committee later this month for consideration as a corporate risk.   

 

 

 

* A significant change can be defined as any of the following; 

• A new risk 

• A closed risk 

• A change to the risk score  

• A change to the risk title, description or mitigations (where significantly 
altered).  


